

Direction CD-020153-25 ABP-321882-25

The submissions on this file were considered at a meeting held on 07/07/2025.

The Commission decided, as recommended by the Inspector in Memo dated 20th June 2025, that there was sufficient written evidence on file to enable an assessment of issues raised, and therefore that an Oral Hearing should not be held.

The Commission also decided, as recommended by the Inspector, that the applicant's response to submissions received should be circulated to the objectors in the interests of justice and 3 weeks allowed for any response.

Planning

Commissioner:

Date: 07/07/2025

Tom Rabbette

